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February 18, 2020 
 
 
 
School Board Members: 
 
 
The KMS annual ski day was recently held for each grade.  This is an activity most 
students look forward to each year.  Students learned and developing their 
ski/snowboarding skills or participating in snowshoeing.  For many students this is the 
only opportunity being exposed to these types of activities.  This year we offered an 
extra day of skiing/snowboarding on the two Fridays we didn’t have school.  We had a 
great turn out with over 100 students show up.  
 
Middle school boys basketball is coming to a close.  The end of the year tournament will 
be held this week, February 18th and 20nd.   KMS does not look at success as wins vs. 
losses but having coaches that focus on the importance of developing fundamental skills 
and getting all players involved.  Good luck to our boys teams! 
 
This past weekend a group of 8 teacher, including myself attended the Idaho Middle 
Level Conference in Twin Falls, ID.  The weekend was filled with breakout sessions 
centered around all things middle level.  It was a powerful conference and a lot was 
gained from our keynote speaker to the breakout sessions.   
 
 
 

Student Numbers 
6th Grade:  185 
7th Grade:  170 
8th Grade:  157 

 
Total Number of Students:  512 

This is an increase of 49 students over last year at this same time 
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